
F D C Report 

 

The meeting was opened with a prayer at 2:30pm on Sunday June 12 2016. 

Coordinators of area services gave their reports. 

Jared has been elected as H&I Coordinator and Dan T. as co-coordinator. Anglina was appointed 

the alternate Secretary. 

It was pointed out that our switch to the first Sunday last month was not cleared with the ffacility 

and they were upset with our decision. This was noted and Area Services was later made aware 

that the Church needs to have at least a week’s notice if we plan to do this in the future. 

The JIM RUSSO facility for convicts reentering society would like to have H&I presentations at 

their facility and the possibilities for this were discussed. A PR presentation as well as volunteers 

will be needed before moving forward with this facility. H&I will meet with P.R. to initiate this. 

Devin’s term of service as Coordinator for RACK DISTRIBUTION has been fulfilled, however 

there has been no member stepping forward to fulfill this position. Devin is willing to continue 

this service until the fellowship can find a replacement. Currently there are 22 racks in the 

Sarasota-Bradenton area. Their list is available on our website. Suncoast Behavioral Health is a 

new request for literature. 

The WEB SERVANT, Charlie has provided a short announcement to go out to all Home Groups 

which he dispersed at Area Service with our web address.  

The web committee is constantly changing and updating our site. New information is added at 

each request and we urge all Home Groups to take advantage of this service. 

We had approximately 283 visits per day with 8801 total visits for the month. Addicts are using 

our website. 

The PHONELINE received 49 calls this month with an average time of 3.08 minutes per call. 

Our Phoneline Coordinator has set up a voicemail so that no addict’s call will be missed.  

The statewide phone service is now operational. At this time there is no way to determine which 

calls come from this location as they are routed much the same as our local calls. There are 

opportunities for local members to join this team. 

PUBLIC RELATIONS and NEWSLETTER reported no changes for this past month. 

Anyone wishing to help spread the message in the community, please contact the PR 

Coordinator.  



The newsletter will be out again next month. All members are invited to share their experience 

strength and hope, articles, cartoons or ideas for inclusion.  We would also like to remind the 

members and Home Groups to return any unwanted newsletters so they can be re-distributed to 

H&I facilities.  

The meeting was closed at 3:30pm with a prayer. 

In Loving Service. 

The Fellowship Development Committee 

Submitted by. 

Sandy S, FDC Chair 


